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Kozhikode, Kerala 

 

Circular 
 

 

The next study circle which was slated for 24/09/2018 has now been postponed to 26/09/2018 

(Wednesday) at 11 AM @ SJ Hall. 

 

The Head of Divisions and Project leaders may kindly inform their project staff regarding the 

change in date. 

 

The inconvenience caused is regretted. 

 

This is issued with the approval of Director. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                 Sd/ 

                                                                                             Secretary, Study Circle 


